
01/29/2023 

 
Legislative Assembly of North Dakota 

Bismarck, North Dakota 

 

Dear Legislative Assembly of North Dakota: 

I am writing you this letter in support of the Education Reimbursement Program. The public 

education system no longer offers an objective education to our youth. Teachers are using 

their positions as a platform for pushing their political agendas on our children. As parents, we 

want our children to receive a high-quality education, which is unlikely to happen in public 

schools.  

To see examples of teachers abusing their power, you can visit a Twitter page called "Libs of 

TikTock." The owner of this Twitter account exposes teachers who teach inappropriate, sexually-

themed gender topics to young children. In addition, many teachers are using their classrooms 

as venues for indoctrination, teaching students pro-Marxist, secular ideologies and that 

America is a racist country built by racists. 

As a result, my wife and I have decided to send our children to a private school, as we have 

lost faith in the public education system to provide an impartial, honest education. As 

taxpayers, we also request that any funds that would have been used in the public education 

system be redirected to the private school that our children attend. We believe it is unjust to 

pay twice for our children's education. 

Please pass the Education Reimbursement Program. 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Miller 

Taxpayer, USMC Veteran, and proud parent of two daughters. 


